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Dear Parent/Guardians
Once again thank you all for your understanding as we continue through this current crisis.
As I write this there are various rumours circulating about the proposed reopening of schools but as yet we have received no official guidance. As soon as anything changes we will of course be in touch.
Once again, thank you for working with us in trying to keep pupils and staff safe. I know that Jayne our Home School Liaison Officer has been contacting everyone at home and the class teachers will also have been in touch. If anyone needs ideas, resources or support please do not hesitate to ring or email. Can I remind you all that there is a list of resources in the parents resources section of the school website and these can all be accessed from home.
Again we are hearing concerns from the government about ‘vulnerable’ pupils accessing school which conflicts with the advice to stay at home and keep safe. If you are experiencing problems associated with time away from school please contact school and ask to speak to Jayne Duke or a member of the Senior Leadership team. We are continuing to provide for the children of key workers and other pupils who have been identified as particularly vulnerable. Otherwise, we appreciate that for many of you the decision has been to keep your children safely at home.
As always the welfare and safety of the pupils continues to be our priority and we are doing our best to provide stimulating and varied activities. We will continue to work four days a week until after May half term by which time we may have an update on the situation from the government. We will not be open over the May half term but the Residence will continue to be partially open for the pupils currently in school.
We do recognise that for many of you having to keep pupils at home is a real challenge and please be reassured that we will do all we can to offer you support until we can reopen fully.
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact school for further clarification.
[image: ]

Gail Lawton 
Headteacher
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Kings Mill School, Victoria Road, Driffield, YO25 6UG
T: 01377 253375 | E: kingsmill.specialschool@eastriding.gov.uk

www.kingsmillschool.co.uk

Gail Lawton M.Ed, Headteacher




